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Notice – Unexpected School Bus 
repairs causing delays 

 
(Kahnawake – 18, Kenténha/October 2022) 
 
The Daily Transportation Department of the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke wishes to advise parents and students that 
certain bus routes are experiencing delays due to 
unscheduled maintenance issues that have arisen since 
yesterday.  
  
Four buses have been taken out of service and are currently 
undergoing repairs. Unfortunately, there are no buses 
available to take their places, as bus companies have none 
available at this time.  
  
Internal bus routes are not affected, but buses to outside 
schools are being delayed. The Daily Transportation 
Department is working diligently to re-route buses in order to 
meet the needs of the students and is asking for patience as 
they work through this unexpected situation.  
  
For further information, please contact Daily Transportation 
at 450-632-5825.  
 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

 

mailto:mckmedia@mck.ca

